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Our ref: LMI/RRA/ Nissan & Northumbria Trip 
 
23 March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Nissan Motors and Northumbria University Trip – Monday 15 May 2023 
 
Your child has expressed an interest in an upcoming careers trip, aimed at giving students an insight into a 
range of careers within the automotive/engineering industry at Nissan, plus information about university life 
and UCAS applications at Northumbria University.  
 
We will spend the morning at the Nissan manufacturing plant in Sunderland, learning about roles within the 
automotive and car manufacturing industry. The afternoon will be spent at Northumbria University, having a 
tour of the campus and taking part in workshops to prepare students for university life and the application 
process.  
 
The coach will depart from school at 6.45am, in order to arrive for a 9.00am start at Nissan, and will return 
back to school at approximately 5.30pm.  
 
The cost of the trip is £10. Payments will be set up on ParentPay on receipt of your child’s permission slip, 
and must be paid by Friday 31 March.  
 
We do not want the cost of the trip to be a barrier to your child participating. If your child is in receipt of the 
16-19 bursary, then the trip can be paid for with these funds. If your child is not in receipt of the bursary, but 
the cost of the trip is a barrier to you child participating, please contact me via 
louisemills@allertongrange.com. 
 
Please complete the attached permission slip and ask your child to hand this to the Sixth Form Office by 
Monday 27 March.  
 
We hope that you and your child are excited by this opportunity and we look forward to receiving your reply. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Louise Mills 
Sixth Form Progress and Welfare Manager and Careers Lead 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 

 

mailto:6thform@allertongrange.com
http://www.allertongrange.com/
mailto:louisemills@allertongrange.com


  
   

 
 
 
 
 
                            
      
                             
                              

 
 


